Secretary’s Report for February 20, 2011
· Farm Show hours from September 1 through December 31, 2010, have been verified, updated in Musetta and sent to Steve in Excel format for logging into his records for hours worked towards GALA. January hours are still being verified by the volunteers. So far so good – the new sign-in/sign-out methods seems to be well received and effective!
· Letters of appreciation and a souvenir program from the Cabaret was sent out to our advertisers on January 19. This was late due to our computer crash and my additional travel needs to take care of my dad. Since it was so close to the January concerts I combined the "Thank You!" with a reminder of the four concerts with the hope that it might further encourage attendance.

· eBlasts for the January concerts were sent out each Monday of the concert weekend to the 180 people on our eList in Musetta. The second Monday (1/24) was an "In case you didn't get to see us last weekend, you still have a chance!" message. I was testing the waters to see if it would help attendance without getting complaints of overkill - no complaints were received!

· The terms for the Board of Directors need to be reviewed at the Board meeting. I am attaching a copy of the archival record to date. Please review it and bring it with you to the Board meeting to discuss and make any necessary changes.
· A revised copy of the Master Calendar is attached and uploaded to Musetta. Please print it out, review it, make any corrections or additions, and be prepared to discuss it at the Board meeting.
· The votes are in on Word vs. PDF:  Word-3; PDF-6; Either-7. Since the majority do not seem to care which format we use I am suggesting that we use whichever format is most convenient to our needs, e.g. reports seem to be more commonly submitted in Word, financials are easily generated in PDF.
Respectfully submitted by Terry Drew Karanen, Board Secretary, on February 16, 2011.
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